
November 5, 1994- 

Dear Harold: 

I spoke with Nancy again today from B. Dalton in 
Westerville. She has not heard anything back from 
Carroll & Graf about Never Again! and I don't suspect 
she will. I am going to either write or call myself 
and confront them with-the apparent contradiction in 
their communications.  I also asked Nancy about the 
answer you were given about the delay, i. e., that 
book stores will not . put books on the shelf by the 
same author on the same subject at the same time. 
That also sounded logical to me, however, Nancy 
laughed at the idea and said thef.a is no such general 
principal. 	She says, if you can sell the book, it 
will he out there, regardless. 	She says she does it 
all the Lime. More later as I have it. Hope you are 
do ing and feeling well. 	Sincerely, 


